Membership

FPA Philadelphia Tri-State Area Members:

With the continued growth of our Chapter the Membership Committee has created an opportunity to reward our valued members by expanding the existing FPA 'Member-Get-A-Member' referral program. The current program provides a \$25 renewal fee credit to the current member referrer for each referral who joins the FPA. Your referrals will also receive \$25 off their membership dues when they join.

The FPA of the Philadelphia Tri-State Area Chapter has created additional incentives for current members anxious to refer friends, associates and colleagues to join the FPA. The member who refers the greatest number of new members from now until December 31, 2015, will receive complimentary admission to each or our four 2016 quarterly meetings. For example, if you refer four members who join the FPA by December 31, 2015 you will receive \$100 credit towards your next membership renewal fees plus waiver of the registration fee for each of the quarterly CE meetings (\$200 value). As an added incentive, if you refer at least five new members to the FPA by December 31, 2015 you will receive complimentary admission to our largest events of the year, Spring Symposium and Fall Retreat (\$300 value).

We encourage each of our valued members to bring a guest to one of our upcoming events. Please contact membership directly at the number or email below to inquire on a complimentary guest pass.

Here is a list of next few opportunities for members to connect with one another. Please visit our website at www.fpaphilly.org for further information and to register for each event.

- October 28th: Trap Shoot & Barbecue: Delaware County Sportsman's Assn SOLD OUT
- November 4th: Happy Hour: McKenzie Brew House, Berwyn, PA registration is complimentary and open to all members
- November 18th: Quarterly CE Breakfast Meeting registration is open to all members
- November 19th: The NexGen Professional Development Series: Technology Talk
- November 20th: Conshohocken CE Study Group registration is complimentary and open to all members

If you would like to refer someone to the FPA or if you have any questions on membership please contact me directly. We value your membership and are continually looking for ways to enhance the benefits. Please feel free to drop me a note with any suggestions.

Christopher R. Bertram, CISR FPA Philadelphia Tri-State Area Membership Director 215-246-1162 chris.bertram@marsh.com